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Alton Eastbrooke & Wooteys Residents Association AGM 

Thursday 6th August 2015 
 

 
1. Previous Minutes 

The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed. 
 

2. Update from Committee 
 There was no news from the Committee  

 
3. Feedback from Planning Sub-Committee 

The land South-West of Old Odiham Road would go to appeal on 10th September. 
Residents were encouraged to go along, as were Town Councillors. John Grace would 
speak at the appeal and cross-reference points made about the Highmead site. Flyers 
have been produced and would be distributed imminently to affected houses on 
Greenfields.  
 

4. Local issues and other business 
 

• Work would be starting soon on the new 3G football pitch in Anstey Park. During 
its construction, a 1-way system would be in place within Anstey Park. There 
would be over 700 lorry movements during this phase. The construction work 
would include the stadium as well as the pitch, and changing rooms and would 
be completed by the end of October. 

• The parking at Nursery Road – Victoria Road was bad again. Action: John G to 
pass this information to parking team @ East Hants 

• There would be a Civil War battle re-enactment over the Bank Holiday weekend 
at Flood Meadows, and other Living History events taking place throughout the 
town all weekend.  

• There was a “sweet soul Sunday” planned at the Railway Arms on the bank 
holiday Sunday. A local charity was being sought to benefit from the proceeds. 

• Waitrose had a meeting room that could be used free of charge by local 
community groups. 

• Thanks was made to the Town Council for the Walk day they organised. 

• Stinging Nettles were overgrowing at Edward Road. 

• At Accentors Close and around the Gentleman Jim pub there was foliage 
overgrowing boundaries.  
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• It was asked whether there was any update on the housing at the bottom of the 
alleyway joining Edward Road to Spitalfield. Action: Dean Phillips to advise 

• It was asked whether there was an update on the yellow lines to be put on 
Edward Road at the back of the college.   
 

Date of next meeting  

The date of the next meeting will be Thursday 1st October 2015 


